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Staff at The Maltings Day and Community service in 
Norfolk found out about a unique experience at a climbing 
wall and instantly thought of Kurt, who they support.
Kerensa Palmer, Deputy Manager, told us more.

The Open Youth Trust in Norwich has 
special equipment to enable wheelchair 
users to experience climbing and I 
immediately thought of Kurt. Although 
he is able to walk he mostly uses a 
wheelchair, so I thought this would be 
wonderful. I have a great relationship with 
Kurt, his family, and his one-to-one support 
worker, so I put the idea over to them and they 
gave the go ahead.

“Kurt doesn’t use verbal communication but it was 
evident he had a brilliant time as he was full of smiles. 

His one-to-one support worker, Sam, said 
he laughed from the moment he was 

placed into the harness until the end of 
the session.

“There is now a group of four people 
we support attending every week who 

take it in turns to climb. When they are not 
climbing they use other facilities that the 

trust provide such as a games room, a music 
room, and a dance studio. I am thrilled that the 

session was a huge success. It goes to show that disability 
doesn’t have to be a barrier to new experiences.

“He laughed from 
the moment he 

was placed into the 
harness until the end 

of the session.”



A bad experience walking in the snow 
over a decade ago left Nicky feeling 
afraid and scared of leaving the 
house. He is blind and has autism and 
would get anxious and freeze as soon 
as he got to the front door. Staff have 
been encouraging Nicky to take that 

first step outside and supporting him 
so he feels safe.

During a fire alarm test, Nicky’s 
support worker Jesus encouraged 
him outside, and with constant 
reassurance persuaded him to walk 
to the local shop.

Nicky, a 59-year-old gentleman that FitzRoy supports in 
Basingstoke, had not been outside in 10 years. Recently his 
support worker managed to persuade him to take a trip to the 
local shop…

First trip outside in 10 years
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Staff at a FitzRoy registered 
care home, Hipswell Highway 
in Coventry, recently received 
excellent feedback from 
mental health professionals 
whom they have been working 
closely with.

Paul Yarnold, 
Learning Disabilities 
Intensive Support 
Team, Coventry 
and Warwickshire 
Partnership NHS 
Trust said:

FitzRoy staff 
praised for their 
excellent care

Louise and her staff now intend to 
keep up the trips outside and the  
next goal for Nicky is to attend a 
summer BBQ.

Louise Robertson, Deputy 
Service Manager said:

“To see such a transformation 
in Nicky shows how regular 
encouragement can benefit the 
people we support. Staff have 
worked hard to help Nicky, 
it’s great to see him achieving 
something he has not been 
able to do in 10 years.”

Jesus encouraged him to touch trees 
and lamp posts, feel bark and plants, 
and listen to the sounds around him. 
Nicky has a heightened sense of 
smell, so he really enjoyed smelling 
leaves and plants. They walked 
outside for over half an hour and 
Nicky had a big smile on his face the 
whole time.

Nicky was happy and relaxed, a huge 
change from six months ago when 
he would spend just three hours of 
the day out of bed.

Dr Hafsa Sheikh, 
Speciality Doctor, 
Intellectual Disability 
in Coventry said:

“We are always impressed with FitzRoy. 
Jayne and her team welcomed our input and 
were honest and open. Communication was 
effective, they embraced suggestions and 
demonstrated creativity in attempting to meet 
needs. It is evident that the therapeutic rapport 
between staff and the people they support is 
strong and effective. All staff showed genuine 
care and compassion and a willingness to go 
above and beyond as necessary.”

“I am always impressed with the 
FitzRoy team at Hipswell Highway and 
at Lee Gordon House. The staff have 
always been compassionate with their 
residents and are extremely efficient in 
making sure all physical health aspects 
have been looked into.”

http://www.fitzroy.org/category/voices


isolated and lonely at home, people 
get to come here and do something 
worthwhile with friends around them. 
I genuinely enjoy what I do and have 
a huge feeling of job satisfaction 
when people we support reach their 
goals. There is also a sense of being 
part of one big team with the people 
we support, their families, staff, and 
volunteers.

“Staff really believe in the ethos of 
FitzRoy. They help the people we 
support achieve the things that are 
important to them, which sometimes 
means thinking outside the box to 
help make something happen. They 
are great at advocating for people. 
For instance, they highlight when 
someone’s needs have changed 
and help to get them reassessed to 
receive the right support. Staff make 
me proud because they go above 
and beyond.

“FitzRoy Trafford is an established 
day and community service with a 
mission to give people opportunities 
to do things they enjoy and get 
out into their community with the 
support they need. It’s also a place 
where bonds and friendships have 
the chance to flourish.

“Knowing that we’re making a 
difference really gets me out of bed 
in the morning. Instead of being 

Huge feeling of job satisfaction

The new garden will be a place where 
members of The Maltings can learn 
horticultural skills and enjoy picnics 
and BBQs together. It will also be a 
calm and relaxing environment for 
people who experience anxiety and 
challenging behaviour.

To me ‘See the Person’, one of FitzRoy’s values, is about 
seeing beyond disability and treating everyone equally. 
It’s about helping to get the best out of people.
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Suffolk  
Trail Running Festival 

Saturday 16 and Sunday 17 June

Nottingham  
Water Wipeout

Saturday 7 July

Big Fun Run Birmingham
Saturday 8 September

Manchester Half 
Marathon

Sunday 14 October

Great South Run
Sunday 21 October

Let us know if you are 
taking part in an event  

for FitzRoy. 
Email  

jim.apted@fitzroy.org or 
call 01730 711 104

Service Manager of Trafford Day and Community Service, Chris 
Hughes, started her journey with FitzRoy as a Support Worker over 
ten years ago. Chris shared what she loves about her job.

FitzRoy’s day and 
community service in 
Fakenham, The Maltings, will soon 
open a brand new garden. The 
existing garden had sadly fallen 
into disrepair since its installation 
in 2004. However, thanks to 
over £10,000 in donations from 
Charitable Trusts, £5,000 from 
Fakenham Council, £2,000 from 
Fakenham Racecourse, and almost 
£1,000 from local businesses, the 

garden is being restored to its 
former glory.

Work has already started and 
members are looking forward to 
being able to grow plants and 
socialise in their garden this summer. 

New garden at 
The Maltings
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Credit or Debit Card Donations
Please debit my card for the sum of £			     .
Card Type

       Mastercard                Visa                Maestro                Switch                Delta

Name on Card

Card Number

Start Date	       /	

End Date	       /	

Cheque Donations please make your cheque payable to  
FitzRoy Support and return it to FREEPOST RLTB-UUSU-LCKT,  
FitzRoy House, 8 Hylton Road, Petersfield, GU32 3JY

Call: 01730 711 111 
Email: info@fitzroy.org 
Web: www.fitzroy.org 

FitzRoy, FitzRoy House, 8 Hylton Road, 
Petersfield, Hampshire GU32 3JY 

FitzRoy Support, registered charity number 
1011290. A company limited by guarantee, 
registered in England, number 2699902. 

Title:			   First name: 			 

Surname:

Full Home Address:

						      Postcode:

Email:

I confirm that I would like all my donations, past, present and future  
to FitzRoy, to be treated as Gift Aid donations. 

I am a UK taxpayer and understand that if I pay less Income Tax and/or  
Capital Gains Tax than the amount of Gift Aid claimed on all my donations  
in that tax year, it is my responsibility to pay any difference. 

Join the conversation

Keeping
in touch  

We take your data seriously 
and want you to know that 
we are complying with new 
General Data Protection 
Regulations that come into 
effect on 25 May 2018.

If you would like to stop 
receiving FitzRoy News or 
would like to update your 
communication preferences 
you can email  

fundraising@fitzroy.org  
at any time or call  

01730 711 111

If you would like more 
information about how we 
use your personal data you 
can read our privacy policy 
on our website 

www.fitzroy.org/legal

We will never share 
your data.

Donation Form
Help us transform lives. Your donation, large or small, will support 
someone with a learning disability to live more independently.

Thank you.
Online donations visit www.fitzroy.org/donate

3 Digit CVC
On reverse of card

Name: 			 

Full Home Address:

						      Postcode:

Check enclosed for the sum of:

Your continued 

support is 
important to us

Thank you! 
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